November 9, 2005

To: Hardin County Board Of Education
65 W_A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Thru:; Principal

Central Hardin High School
3040 Leitchfield Road

Cecilia, Kentucky 42724

To Whom It May Concern,

We request early graduation in December 2005 for Marie Faye Stuckey.

Marie will meet all class and credit requirements for graduation by the end of the
semester in December 2005 and due to that fact does not require the classes she will have
to take in the Spring semester of 2006,

Marie is a Special Needs Student and she has been accepted for admittance to the Carl
Perkins Institute, after graduation. If she is granted an early graduation she will be able
to attend Carl Perkins starting in January 2006.

We believe that it will be an unnecessary hardship on Marie to continue to attend high
school when she has met all of her credit requirements. We feel that she will be better
served by being allowed to move forward toward her post-school goals, and receiving the
job training available to her through Carl Perkins Institute.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Lisa Grimes Marie Faye Stuckey
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